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Johnson-Brock School Board approves contract adjustment
(KLZA)-- The Johnson-Brock Board of Education voted to amend the contract of
Superintendent Jeff Koehler when they met Monday evening.

Under the amended agreement, health insurance and dental coverage will be
excluded and an increase in the salary package will be approved at a later date.

Board members also agreed to renew membership in the Nebraska Rural
Community Schools Association at a cost of $850.

It will cost a bit more to attend activities at Johnson-Brock with the new school
year. Admission prices will be $6 for adults, $4 for student in grades K-12. Senior
citizen prices will remain $1 with the price for a family season pass set at $125
and a single season pass will remain at $50.

Superintendent Koehler reported the HVAC system work has started and that
roofers are curently cleaning the rock off of the roof.
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